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NORCO – The Corona-Norco Unified School District School Board votes to seek out search firm to assist with filling the 
superintendent vacancy.  

Superintendent Dr. Michael Lin announced his intent to retire on Tuesday, August 4, 2020 after serving the District for a 
total of 12 years, eight years as superintendent.  

“One of the most important functions of a school board member is the hiring of the superintendent. As a board we 
realize this responsibility rests on us, however, we feel it is important to involve the community in this process which is 
why we have decided to hire a third-party firm to assist us in finding the right candidate to fill this very important seat,” 
said Mary Helen Ybarra, school board president.  

Dr. Lin will continue serving as superintendent until a selection is made to ensure a smooth transition.  

 

### 

 

ABOUT CORONA-NORCO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The Corona-Norco Unified School District is located approximately 45 miles southeast of Los Angeles in western Riverside 
County. CNUSD consists of thirty-one elementary schools, eight intermediate/middle schools, five comprehensive high 
schools, a middle college high school and three alternative schools. The district serves over 53,000 students in the diverse 
communities of Corona, Norco, and Eastvale. CNUSD is the largest school district in Riverside County and the ninth 
largest district in California. 
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